
From: Blahblah Blacksheep <blahblahblacksheep8@gmail.com>  
Sent: Monday, August 01, 2022 8:52 AM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: EV chargers with new construction 
 
 
I am a bit concerned that new chargers being installed with new construction are inadequate. These are 
no better than chargers at home. Who can I pester to make sure Ann Arbor gets mandatory level 3 and 
level 4 chargers instead of these slow level 2 home chargers with new construction? The way things are 
right now, there is no agreement on how fast they should be. We should not allow level 2 chargers as 
level 3 and 4 can charge slow and fast. We should be building infrastructure for the future. Not the 
present..  
 
Hope I've got the right email to bug the city about this.. 
 
-Jeff 
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